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GATES AND BROVI 
I strongly support this license.  I held a neighborhood meeting 
about this application.  The neighbors in attendance actually 
applauded the owners for bringing the restaurant to the 
neighborhood.  I have had many emails in support and only a few 
opposed.   
 
EDO 
I will second Capt Balles's recommendation.  The owners of this 
establishment have not contacted me.  However, the restaurant has 
be in operation for some time.  The amount of alcohol sold 
compared to food is small.  If the police have no record of bad 
behavior, I will not object to the license. 
 
LAKESIDE ST COFFEE HOUSE 
I support this license.  The new owner of this ongoing 
establishment called me.  I sent an email to the neighborhood.  
The responses I got were all in support. 
 
7-ELEVEN 
Again, I will second Capt Balles's recommendation.  The owners 
have not contacted me.  Presumably, this application means that 
the Open Pantry has been sold to 7-Eleven.  I haven't heard of 
any problems with the Open Pantry and the neighborhood supported 
their license renewal last year.  If the police have no record of 
bad behavior, I will not object to the license. 
 
Sue 

 


